
 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that WILLENHALL 
COMMUNITY FORUM has applied to Coventry 
City Council for designation of a Neighbourhood 

Area under Part 2 of the Neighbourhood Planning 
(General) Regulations 2012. 

 
This application can be viewed at: 

www.coventry.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning 
Any comments on this application should be made 

by email to ldf@coventry.gov.uk 
or by post to: 

 
Planning Policy Team 
 Floor 3, Civic Centre 4 

Much Park Street 
Coventry 

Coventry City Council 
CV1 2PY 

 

All comments must be received by 8 August 2013 


